
To our press 

December 7, 2016 

 

OrphanPacific, Inc. 

 

Announcement of postponement of Flu Virus Kit "MinuteRead® Flu" release 

 

OrphanPacific, Inc. is regretful to inform you of postponement of distribution of Influenza virus kit, 

"MinuteRead® Flu" which due to the prospect of unstable supply issues during this season according 

to Institute of Immunology Co., Ltd. as marketing authorization holder. The product was scheduled to 

be released on January 11, 2017. 

We sincerely apologize to all medical institutions and stakeholders who were expecting MinuteRead® 

Flu. Regarding the timing of the launch, we will notify you as soon as we are ready for release 

announcement. 

 

[Contact department of inquiries for this announcement] 

OrphanPacific, Inc. 
Corporate Planning Department Tel: (03)-6779-8151 


